
People’s School for Marxist-Leninist Studies

July 11th, 2022

To the delegates and guests of the Second Congress of the League of Young Communists USA:

Dear comrades!
Dear friends!

The Board of Directors of the People’s School for Marxist-Leninist Studies (PSMLS) warmly and cordially
greets the delegates and guests of the Second Congress of the League of Young Communists USA
(LYCUSA). We wish you all the best in successfully carrying out this Congress. We are sure that
important resolutions will arise which will contribute to the strengthening of the LYCUSA and its work in
the revolutionary struggles of young people in America.

The LYCUSA is an important reference point for the resistance and articulation of the struggle of
working-class American youth for their rights, as well as people throughout the world who directly suffer
from aggression by the capitalist American government and its marauding gang of imperialist barbarians.

From the PSMLS, we thank you for your vigilance in building a Bolshevik youth organization in the heart
of world imperialism. In particular, we thank the leadership of the LYCUSA who has undoubtedly had to
endure constant turnover and fluctuations which are only detrimental to the building and strengthening of
the LYCUSA. League-building is no small task, and history will again demonstrate that it is only those
who are truly indispensable to the working-class movement that will prove to be the League’s future.

We reiterate our firm solidarity with the struggles of the working-class youth of the USA in fighting to
build a strong Bolshevik youth league in the heart of world imperialism.The PSMLS will remain a
steadfast supporter of the LYCUSA and its parent organization, the PCUSA, and we will work alongside
both in the struggle to build a strong, unified Communist movement in America.

Long live the Second Congress of the League of Young Communists USA!

With Communist greetings

The Board of Directors of the People’s School for Marxist-Leninist Studies
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